
 

 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC 

To help spread a little “hoppiness” this Easter, FOBS are holding an            

Easter draw. 

The draw is free of charge and all the children will be entered; 2 names from 

each class will be chosen at random to win an Easter egg. 

All children will receive a small prize.  

A box of Easter cookies and a box of chocolate lollipops (donated by 

Hunkington House Kitchen) will also be won by 2 lucky winners. 

The draw will take place on Wednesday 31 March. 

Friends of Bicton School 
Easter Draw 

If you would like to offer your support to Friends of Bicton School, please visit the 

School Parents Paypal account https://paypal.me/pools/c/8qexmTsKk2  
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